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CHARTWELLS TASTER SESSION

8 February 2023

Time: 15:00 –15:30

Location: Dining Hall

Chartwells, your school caterer, is excited to 

invite you to join us on Wednesday 8th of 

February at 3:00pm in the dining hall for a 

parent and child taster session.

You will be able to enjoy a selection of hot and 

cold tasters from our current school dinner 

menu.  

Chartwells representatives will also be available 

to answer any questions or suggestions you may 

have with regards to school dinners.

We look forward to meeting you.


